
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
National Urban Park Initiative - Outcomes of Pre-feasibility Phase

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration proceed to the planning phase of the National Urban Park Initiative, pending
endorsement by Parks Canada, as outlined in the July 12, 2023, Urban Planning and Economy
report UPE01668.

History

● At the July 12, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the July 12, 2023, Urban Planning
and Economy report UPE01668 was considered.

● The Committee heard from K. Schole, North Saskatchewan Heritage River Initiative / Smoky
Lake County; K. Kerr, Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society, Northern Alberta; L. Duncan,
North Saskatchewan River Valley Conservation Society;​S. Heschuk; J. Yurkovich, Edmonton
Mountain Bike Alliance; T. Peters, Métis Nation of Alberta; and E. Skakun.

*Clerks note: At the July 12, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the Committee met in private
pursuant to sections 21 (disclosure harmful to intergovernmental relations), 24 (advice from officials)
and 25 (disclosure harmful to economic and other interests of a public body) of the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act for a portion of the discussion on this item. J. Bresee, Parks
Canada, who was part of the delegation, did not attend the in-private discussion.
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